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• CHAPTERMMMCXII.

AN ACT TO AFFORDIMMEDIATE RELIEF TO MICHAEL LYNCH, A SOL-
DIER IN THE REVOLUTIONARY WAIt, AND TO GRANT HIM AN AN-
NUITY.

SectionI. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by the authorityof the same,That thegovernorbe, andhe is
herebyauthorizedto draw his warranton thestatetreasurer
in favor of Robert E. Jones,of Delaware county, for forty
dollars, to be paid out of any unappropriatedmoniesin the
treasury, to be appliedto the useof Michael Lynch, andthat
an annuity of forty dollars be grantedto the said Michael
Lynch, to bepaid half yearly to the saidRobertE. Jones,his
executoror executors,administratoror administrators,or his
or their lawful attorney,to commencefrom the first day of
January,onethousandeight hundredandnine,andto bepaid
by the statetreasurer;which annuity shall be expendedby
the said RobertE. Jones,his executoror executors,admini-
strator.or administrators,or his or their lawful attorney, in
providing clothing, diet and lodging for the sai~dMichael
Lynch; andit shallbeandis herebymadethe dutyof the said
RobertE. Jones,his executoror executors,administratoror
administrators,or his or their lawful attorney,to make an
annual return to the orphans’court of Delawarecounty, on
oathor affirmation, in what manner,he or theyhaveexecuted
the trust reposedin him or themby this act.

ApprovedApril 4, 1809. RecordedIn L. B. No. 11, p. 880.

CHAPTER MMMCXIII.

AN ACT TO AUTHORIZE SAMUEL RAY, JUNIOR, TO ERECT A TOLL
BRIDGE OVER FRENCH CREEK, OPPOSITE BUCK STREET, IN THE
TOWN OF FRANKLIN.

Section I. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenacted


